
      

    

  

  

 

  

   
    

      
   

     
    

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Product: Major Infants’ Gas Relief Drops 

Affected NDC Number: 0904-5894-30 

Affected Lot Number: WBD003 

Expiration Date: 01/21 

Package Size: 1 FL OZ (30mL) 

Major Pharmaceuticals was notified by GCP Laboratories that they are recalling to the RETAIL 
LEVEL the product indicated in the above table. This recall was initiated due to “potential 
microbial contamination of this lot which may present a health hazard.” This product was 
shipped between 07/25/2019 and 09/10/2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


